Nﬁpgf Miii@ 223 Superintenden[t)?)? gc:lf?ogci:

Dear Naperville Community Unit School District 203 Property Owner,

Thank you for supporting the students of Naperville CUSD 203! Please find enclosed a check for
your property’s portion of the funds distribution to help provide tax relief to the District 203
community.

One of the Board, Superintendent, and District goals is to steward resources effectively.
Paramount to this goal is the Board's commitment to providing relief to Naperville 203 property
taxpayers whenever possible. The Board has accomplished this in previous years by abating
our debt service levy, paying off bonds early and reducing the extension of our general tax levy.

Due to the mandatory closure of schools in March of 2020, District 203 did not expend funds
usually used for items such as utilities, gasoline, overtime and other expenses for the last two
months of the school year. As a result, the Board is in a unique, one time position, to provide
additional relief to its taxpayers. At the January 19, 2021 meeting, the Board of Education
adopted a resolution declaring a surplus of funds be distributed to property owners within the
boundaries of Naperville CUSD 203 effective January 19, 2021. We are dedicating other
portions of this surplus to establishing a safe in person learning environment for students and
staff and providing additional support to meet students' academic and social and emotional
needs resulting from the pandemic.

As a recipient of this disbursement, it is important that you or your accountant determine the
taxability of these funds to satisfy federal and state tax laws.

Answers to frequently asked questions can be found on our website at
www.naperville203.org/taxreliefFAQs. If you have additional questions, you can submit a
message via Let’s Talk and select the topic “Tax Relief’, email tax-relief@naperville203.org or
call 630-328-5807.

District 203’s partnership with our community is central to the success of our students. The
Naperville CUSD 203 Board of Education appreciates your support in striving to provide
exceptional educational programs and experiences for our students.

Sincerely,

ald, President, Board of Education

I rintendent
/'.4:! r ; ’ -'./_

/, 6/';" A7) (/?{»’?’é,—-‘“

Michael Frances, CFO/Treasurer
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